
The Jopie Fees held on Saturday, 9th July 2016 was a resounding 

success with over 1 500 people attending the days festivities. 

 A cheque of R20 000 was handed over to Wollies Animal Project 

who do a phenomenal job of looking after lost and abused animals. 

The next event is the Ray Dylan concert on 27th August 2016.  

 


